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I have high hopes for the summer before my senior year. That is I have high hopes until my ex-boyfriend
goes insane and tries to kill me with his bare hands. Then, as if that's not strange enough, an uncle I never
knew I had shows up mere days after the attack. Much to my dismay, he quickly receives my mom's
permission to whisk me away to Cherry Creek, Minnesota. Living in a new town away from my ex and all
the rumors actually begins to sound appealing until my mom insists on staying behind. She says she has
"things" that she needs to take care of, but she refuses to elaborate. I'm already suspicious of my newfound
uncle, but when my mom disappears shortly after I leave town, I know my uncle is up to something. With no
way to contact my mom, I'm left to navigate this new life on my own while my questions keep piling up.

Who is my uncle really? I can sense he's hiding something from me. Something big. I get the feeling he
doesn't want me to find my mom, and I soon begin to wonder if he has something to do with her
disappearance.

My uncle isn't the only one who has me doubting who he is. There's also my cousin Roman. He's my age and
unlike anyone I've ever met before. There's something unsettling about him and the way he tries to push me
outside my comfort zone. He makes me uneasy, especially since I am feeling a strong attraction to him that I
shouldn't be feeling. In fact, I'm noticing that I'm feeling an instant attraction to a number of guys these days.
The attraction is powerful and so much stronger than I've ever experienced before. I know I shouldn't crave
their touch by simply being in their presence, but it's as if they spellbind me when I'm around them. I'm
usually quite level-headed, but when I find it a struggle to keep my hands to myself, I realize this sway they
have over me isn't normal. Nothing in Cherry Creek seems normal.

Things are not adding up, and I'm getting the eerie feeling that I'm changing in some way. Finding answers
becomes increasingly difficult when it's apparent someone is determined to keep me in the dark. Something
is going on, and I seem to be caught up in the middle of it. When the truth comes out about who and what I
am, will I be able to handle it?

This is an urban fantasy novel and recommended for ages 15+.
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From reader reviews:

Jason Hill:

What do you regarding book? It is not important along with you? Or just adding material when you need
something to explain what the ones you have problem? How about your time? Or are you busy person? If
you don't have spare time to do others business, it is gives you the sense of being bored faster. And you have
spare time? What did you do? Everyone has many questions above. They need to answer that question
simply because just their can do that. It said that about e-book. Book is familiar in each person. Yes, it is
proper. Because start from on guardería until university need this particular Cherry Creek to read.

Jason Villalobos:

This Cherry Creek are generally reliable for you who want to certainly be a successful person, why. The
main reason of this Cherry Creek can be on the list of great books you must have is usually giving you more
than just simple reading through food but feed anyone with information that probably will shock your before
knowledge. This book will be handy, you can bring it almost everywhere and whenever your conditions in e-
book and printed people. Beside that this Cherry Creek forcing you to have an enormous of experience like
rich vocabulary, giving you tryout of critical thinking that could it useful in your day task. So , let's have it
and luxuriate in reading.

Arturo McDaniel:

The guide untitled Cherry Creek is the publication that recommended to you you just read. You can see the
quality of the publication content that will be shown to you. The language that publisher use to explained
their ideas are easily to understand. The article writer was did a lot of investigation when write the book,
hence the information that they share for you is absolutely accurate. You also could possibly get the e-book
of Cherry Creek from the publisher to make you far more enjoy free time.

Cynthia Olson:

Cherry Creek can be one of your beginner books that are good idea. Many of us recommend that straight
away because this guide has good vocabulary which could increase your knowledge in vocabulary, easy to
understand, bit entertaining but nevertheless delivering the information. The writer giving his/her effort to
get every word into delight arrangement in writing Cherry Creek nevertheless doesn't forget the main point,
giving the reader the hottest and also based confirm resource information that maybe you can be considered
one of it. This great information can drawn you into completely new stage of crucial thinking.
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